
 

 
November 14, 2016 
 
 
Dear Proposer, 
 
Notice of Project Rejection:  RFP 17-030 Renewal Energy Planning Services Public Works 
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced RFP 17-030.  
 
This letter is to notify you that the Public Works Department will be asking the City Council 
on November 29, 2016 to reject all proposals received on this project.   Staff is requesting 
more time to perform additional research before issuing a revised request for proposal.  
     
We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to propose on City projects  
   
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation 
in the process is appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Kathy Chase 
Kathy Chase 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing  
208-972-8169 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


